
  
Brookfield Federation 

St George’s Day 

 

To celebrate St George’s Day on Monday 23rd April we 

are holding a dress up day. Children can wear 

red/white clothes, or Kings/Queens dressing up. 

Sensible footwear must be worn. 

Donations of £1 should be sent in via your child’s book 

bag. 

Thank you for your ongoing support! 
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